
  
  
  

  
2 October 2023  

  
Dear Marianne,   
  

St Asaph Diocese – response to proposed closure of Llangedwyn Church in Wales  
Primary School, Powys   

  
Based on information provided in the Option Appraisals report dated August 2023 and 

received from Powys Local Authority on 5 September 2023, the Diocese of St Asaph 

supports:  

  

Option 4: Close Llangedwyn C. in W. School, pupils to transfer to Llanfechain C. in W. 

School  

  

on the understanding that there is a commitment from Powys Local Authority to assure 

sufficient school places at Llanfechain School C. in W. School to cater for any pupils 

who wish to move there from Llangedwyn C. in W. School at any point prior to the 

proposed closure.   

  

Yours sincerely,   
  
Dr Justine Baldwin  

Diocesan Director of Education for North Wales,   

   

  

  

   



  
  

  
  
  
  
  
   
  

   


